TRANSWESTERN
Pipeline Company RECEIVED

A TEXAS EASTERN COMPANY

April 28, 1980

New Mexico Energy & Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division, District Office
P. 0. Drawer "DD"

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. W. A. Gressett
Re: Recompletions Lie n S F
Gentlemen:

We have received the following information from Yates Petroleum Corp-
oration this date:

The State "JM" Com. Well #1 (TW M.S. #1380-1) 25-18S-24E Eddy County
has been recompleted in the Penasco Draw (Permo-Penn) with new perforations
at 6520' - 28', 6560' - 74" and 6589' - 92' after the Morrow reservoir was
abandoned.

Yours very truly,

H. Nat Aickle
Supervisor Gas Purchase
Contract Administration

HNA/ts
cc: Yates Petroleum Corporation

207 South 4th Street
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
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